
Staff Briefing- 29.3.17 

 

1. Superhero Day (FS2) is today and tomorrow. Inflatables to be inside if raining, if not they will 

be in the Chill Zone. 

2. Thursday morning will be an extended play (10:15-10:45am) due to staff Easter brunch in 

the staffroom. 

3. Friday 31st March (last day of term!!): 

a. Wear a Hat Day (£1 to Brain Tumour Research for wearing a hat to school) 

b. KS1 & KS2 Child of the Term Assembly (9:05am) 

c. Year 4 Child of the Term certificates to be given out in afternoon assembly (2:15pm) 

as Year 4 parents are coming in 

d. Goodbye in the staffroom for Carol L at 10:30am 

e. Steel pans and violins performance in afternoon assembly (2:15pm) 

f. Year 1 Art Gallery (3:00-3:30pm) 

4. No staff meeting this week 

5. New school development plan has been written up and put on the website under the School 

Improvement Plan page. 

6. Helen W reminded staff that we have 53 send children on register across school, with some 

very complex cases. If teachers come across a concern in class, the Phase Leader is to make 

the referral and will do an observation of the child in question. If the concern is to do with 

cognition and learning, the teachers will need to provide evidence to show that no progress 

is being made. Donna reminded everyone that social and emotional needs also fall into the 

SEND category, and these referrals can be made through the Pastoral Team. 

7. Topic webs and newsletter going out on Friday. 

8. Hayley will be collecting maths staff voice in preparation for an Ofsted visit (not confirmed 

yet!!) 

9. Drop Everything and Read at 2:00pm today (Weds) 


